From:

To: Brianna Raines
Subject: Minor Variance Application — 143 Moores Beach Road (MV-2025-0006)
Date: May 9, 2025 9:17:09 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing as the immediate neighbours to 143 Moores Beach Road to express our fi//
and informed support for the minor variance application currently under consideration.

Having reviewed the details of the proposed changes, we can confidently say that we have no
objections to the request. As the property owner most directly impacted, we believe the
proposed modifications are both reasonable and respectful of our shared space. They will not
negatively affect our property or the surrounding neighborhood in any way. The
improvements appear well thought out and will likely enhance the overall look and function of
the area.

We appreciate the applicant’s transparency and consideration throughout this process and trust
the Committee will give this application the thoughtful attention it deserves.

Should you require any further information or confirmation from our end, we would be happy
to provide it.

Sincerely,






